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Good afternoon Tech High Families,  

We are getting close to the end of our school year and you will need the following helpful information so 
students can plan accordingly: 

Last days to turn in work: May 22 is just a few days away. Most teachers are requiring all work to be competed 
and turned in by that date.  Some teachers have already cut off the opportunity to turn in late work and this has 
been communicated on their own TEAMS channels.  If you have any questions, please check with your individual 
teachers.  If something has not been graded, make sure you have emailed the teacher because there is 
not notification that late work has been turned in, that information must come from you. Just a reminder, 
semester grades are calculated by taking the average of the quarter 3 and 4 final grades. 

Textbook return: You will need to turn in your text books by driving through our car line on the following dates: 
Thursday, May 21, 7-9 AM,  4-6 PM or Friday, May 22, 11 AM-1 PM.  We will have staff members collecting 
books and giving you receipts for your returned materials.  If you have borrowed a digital device from the school, 
we will not be collecting them at this time.  

The last week of school:  No school on Monday, May 25, Memorial Day, but there is school May 26-29, Tuesday- 
Friday.  There are some wrap up activities that you will not want to miss.  Last day of classes is May 29.  

Summer Bridge learning opportunities:  Mr. Wolfenden has been sending out Summer Bridge information to 
individual students however I do want to inform all rising 11th graders that they are eligible to participate in ACT 
Prep for free this summer. People pay dearly for these types of test prep courses so I would encourage you to 
spend 2 hours a day, Monday through Thursday for 4 weeks in this teacher led course.  It will not begin until June 
22 so you have a little time to relax before the class starts however you must reserve your spot. Check out our 
website and the attachment for more information.  

Please reach out to us if you have any questions.  
Finish strong everyone! 

Mrs. Giancola  

We are …. Tech High! 

Take a moment to check out the interesting district resources for parent and family support:  

Check out www.pcsb.org/parentacademy and find recording links to past Parent Academy Power Hour sessions 
on such important topics as Building Resilience in Challenging Times, Oops! My Child is Off Task: Self-Discipline 
Strategies, Eagle Eye: Online Safety and much more.  These webinar recordings can all be viewed at your 
convenience. Information on upcoming sessions as they are planned may also be found on this same page. 

Also, www.pcsb.org/athomeresources has valuable resources and fun, supportive activities for families on the 
topics below.  Check back regularly as new resources are added every week!     

 At Home Classroom Show and Tell Tuesday 
Creativity Corner Teen Hub 
Family Activities Virtual Field Trips 
Family Wellness Wednesday Wonderings 
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